



March 28, 1994

The Honorable Wilma Pearl Mankiller Chief of the Cherokee Nation P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, Oklahoma 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller:

Congratulations on being selected as a recipient of the 1994 Humanitarian Award. The University of Oklahoma Health Sciences Center has made a wise decision as they honor you for your outstanding contributions and accomplishments.

It is commendable to see our Oklahoma women, who are dedicated to the betterment of their communities and state as you continue in your endeavors to make our State the Best in the Nation.

Again, on behalf of all the citizens of Oklahoma, may I offer you my congratulations and wish you continued success.

Sincerely,

David Walters